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PARENT NEWSHEET APRIL

FUN RUN – 5 more sleeps!
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION

WE WOULD REALLY APPRECIATE IF EACH FAMILY COULD LEAVE ONE OR TWO LOAVES OF SANDWICHES IN LOAF BAGS (UNCUT)  INTO THE CENTRE AROUND 10.45 AM ON THE MORNING OF THE RACE (SATURDAY 8TH APRIL) FOR THE REFRESHMENTS AFTERWARDS.

Could all outstanding Pupil Registration Forms please be forwarded to the school tomorrow so that we can give the pupils out their numbers to take home on Friday. We also welcome any adult 5k, 10k run and 5k walk forms at this stage with accompanying fees. Your 5K / 10K Chipped number can then be collected at the Pre-Registration table on Saturday morning. This will save you having to queue at the registration tables. 

PLEASE FORWARD ALL PUPIL SPONSOR MONEY BY FRIDAY 7th APRIL. Pupils will receive their water bottles once they bring in their sponsor money.

WE WOULD REALLY APPRECIATE ANY HELP TIDYING UP THE CENTRE AFTER THE RUN.

PEER READING

[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image3.jpg]



[image: image4.jpg]. *
s Thlnk.

‘ ;mlﬂeSQ\‘\x‘a& \ » 4 ‘ | i

S S

L

Talking About Thinking
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Our P1 & P2/3 pupils took part recently in our Peer Reading Programme with P6/7 pupils. All participants thoroughly enjoyed the Programme and it helped to promote a love and enjoyment of reading amongst our Foundation Stage Pupils. Well done and thank you to our P6/7 pupils who prepared so well for these weekly sessions and also for their patience and good humour during the sessions.

S.H.C. MATHS CHALLENGE

Good luck to our Maths Challenge Team from P7 who will be travelling to Sacred Heart College on 11th April to take part in a Local Primary Schools Maths Challenge competition.

LIAMOG AND LEAH representing St. Patricks P.S. at halftime games organised by Tyrone County Board at Tyrone/Mayo national league match.
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CONFIRMATION 

We would like to thank all those in the parish and beyond who helped our P7 pupils and their families to celebrate their Sacrament of Confirmation last week…In particular we would like to thank Monsignor Andy Dolan and  Fr. Forbes who, alongside Mrs Cunningham and the parents, helped to prepare  the pupils so successfully for this Sacrament. Thanks also to Patsy Mc Crory for preparing the Church, the altar servers for assisting and the Floral Society who never disappoint with their outstanding  floral arrangements. Thanks also to Kathleen Casey and the combined parish choirs who complimented the service so beautifully and last but not least the Rouskey Community Development Association who finished off a wonderful occasion with delicious refreshments afterwards….

SPEECH AND LANGUAGE SUPPORT

With a cluster of local schools, we are currently working through a programme with a speech therapist from the Western Trust.  The therapist spent a half day in school last week, working with teachers and pupils.  As a follow up to this, there will be a practical Carousel Language Development workshop in St. Patrick’s  P.S., Gortin on Thursday 8th June for all Primary One and Two pupils and their parents….please keep free…  The workshop will give pupils and their parents an opportunity to complete a wide variety of activities which promote speaking and listening.   More details will follow nearer the time.
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	FUN RUN
	SATURDAY 8th APRIL at 12 noon.
	REGISTRATION  10.30a.m. to 11.50 a.m.



	EASTER HOLIDAYS
	11.00am Thursday 13th April – Tuesday 25th April INCLUSIVE


	

	1ST COMMUNION


	SUNDAY 4th JUNE-AT 11.00 a.m.


	ST PATRICK’S CHURCH, GORTIN 

	END OF YEAR MASS FOLLOWED BY P7 PRIZEGIVING AND GRADUATION DINNER


	FRIDAY 23rd  JUNE AT 10.00a.m.
	ST PATRICK’S CHURCH GORTIN AND SCHOOL AFTERWARDS

	END OF YEAR SCHOOL TRIP


	Mon 26th  JUNE-

9.30 a.m. to 3.00 p.m.
	REDCASTLE (Whole School)

	P7 FINISH


	MONDAY 26TH JUNE
	

	BANK HOLIDAYS


	MONDAY 1ST MAY, TUESDAY 2ND  MAY  MONDAY 29TH MAY & TUESDAY 30TH MAY


	


GREEN DAY

[image: image10.jpg]


[image: image11.jpg]



[image: image12.jpg]


[image: image13.jpg]


[image: image14.jpg]



LOUGHMACRORY BLITZ  -  Our footballers will attend a seven aside Blitz in St Teresa’s Primary School Loughmacrory on Friday 7th April.  Please ensure that they bring a lunch and wear their PE Uniform.

NON-UNIFORM DAY – Wednesday 12th April.  All proceeds will go towards Trócaire.

SCHOOL WILL CLOSE FOR EASTER HOLIDAYS AT 11AM ON THURSDAY 13TH APRIL
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to read to themselves.

—Neil Gaiman
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